
 

 

 

“Fallen leaves lying 

on the grass in the 

November sun 

bring more 

happiness than the 

daffodils.  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
With the cases of Covid-19 on the rise, the Government of Alberta 
has implemented new measures to lower the risk of spread. Please 
go to www.alberta.ca/covid19 for updates. 
 
In light of the new situation, Fort Road Day Care & OSC has upped 
the cleaning and sanitation procedures in our Centre, 
furthermore, because Kinder Garten and OSC children have 
contact with other children from their school, we are very strongly 
recommending the use a face mask while in our Centre.  
 
Fort Road Day Care & OSC has remaining free of Covid-19 cases 
and we are making sure we stay this way. 
 
For the December Holidays, our Centre will be closed on 
December 24th, reopening on January 4th.  
 
 
Take care, 
 
Fort Road Day Care and OSC 
 


